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End-of-life (EOL) notification for Eaton 9395C UPS  
 
Eaton is announcing end-of-life (EOL) status for the Power Xpert 9395C monolithic UPS, effective 

January 3, 2023. The closest functional replacements to the 9395C UPS are the Eaton 9395P and 

9395XC UPSs. 

 

Service support and spare parts will continue to be available for the 9395C UPS per Eaton’s CPDI 

product EOL policy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary contact:  

DCCG (Data Center Commercial Group)   

800.873.6396  

Email: DCCGSales@Eaton.com   

mailto:DCCGSales@Eaton.com

